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May 2025

Dear Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in joining Haringey Learning Partnership.
This is a truly exciting moment to become part of our community. In January 2025, we were proud to be judged Outstanding in all areas by Ofsted — recognition of the exceptional work our staff do every day to transform the lives of young people in our care. Inspectors praised our “expertly designed curriculum,” “relentless ambition for every pupil,” and the way we foster “warm, respectful relationships.” You can read the full report here: 
🔗 HLP Ofsted Report – January 2025
We are proud to be at the forefront of alternative provision nationally, with outcomes that consistently exceed national averages, including progress, reintegration to mainstream, and post-16 destinations. Our model is driven by a trauma-informed, nurturing approach underpinned by unapologetically high expectations — for behaviour, for academic progress, and for each young person’s potential.
Many of our students join us after experiencing disruption or disconnection from education — often arriving with low self-esteem and uncertain futures. Our work is to reconnect them with a sense of belonging, purpose, and possibility. Whether they return successfully to mainstream education or complete Year 11 with us, we ensure they leave prepared to thrive in the next stage of life.
We are also proud of our commitment to Equity, Diversity and Inclusion, and to fostering a workplace culture that actively challenges discrimination, centres anti-racism, and values the diverse identities and experiences of both staff and students. Staff wellbeing is not a token gesture — it’s central to our leadership ethos and woven into our day-to-day decision-making.
We welcome applications from both mainstream and alternative provision backgrounds, and we value diverse perspectives that enrich our practice and culture. If you are driven by the belief that every young person — no matter their background or experiences — deserves the best from their education, then we would love to hear from you.
If you would like to arrange an informal conversation before applying, please contact Gerry Robinson at:
📧 gerry.robinson@haringey.gov.uk
Warm regards,
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Gerry Robinson, Executive Headteacher 
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